
 

2023-12-16 
 
 
 

To 
The Secretary-Treasurer 
Committee of Adjustment 
City of Brampton 

2 Wellington Street West 
Brampton, Ontario 
L6Y 4R2 

 
Subject: Request to defer the application A 2023- 0341 

Respected Madam, 

We hope this letter finds you well. 
 

It is in regards to the application A 2023-0341 for the address 15 Humberside Avenue, 
Brampton, ON, L7A 1L4 

It is our kind request to defer the application to the next possible hearing as we and 

home-owner require more time to work to resolve/ address the comments and concerns 

received from engineering department.  

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

Thank You 

 

 
Harjinder Singh 

P Eng. PMP, CET, RCJI 


